T INSTITUTE

FOR ADVANCED LEARNING AND RESEARCH

NOTICE OF AWARD

Pursuant to RFP #2019-550, the Institute for Advanced Learning and Research has awarded a
contract for the Micropolitan Research to Ball State University.

This Notice of Award is posted on July 8, 2019.

Mark Gignac
Executive Director



